WINDSOCK VILLAGE AVIATION CORPORATION

WINDSOCK VILLAGE PROPERTY OWENRS CORPORATON

JOINT BOARD MEETING

September 21, 2006

Attendance:  WVAC – Don Meader, Elmer Hynes, Kelly Jeffries, Bill Clegg, Bev Mason


        WVPOC – Don Meader, Elmer Hynes, Bill Clegg, Bev Mason  No quorum for a WVPOC meeting.

Guests:  Bill Fitzmaurice, Mike Jacobsen

Approval of Minutes: WVPOC – No quorum

                                      WVAC – Motion to approve, seconded, passed.

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer absent

Public Input:  Kelly informed that the Fryeburg Airport is having a Community Day on September 30, 2006, with a rain date of October 1st.   Some WV community members will be participating.

Bill Fitzmaurice commented that the Lawyer representing the Village in the Bob Clark case was young and didn’t appear to have a lot of experience.  Bill wanted to know if we were going to talk to Attorney Deb Fauver about this.  Don is to discuss later.

Kelly advised the GPS Database issue be dropped at this time.

Runway Conditions:  Don put this on the agenda to find out what the pilots felt the condition of the runway was.  Kelly felt the condition is great due to all the rain we have had.  She also felt the grass has been left a little longer which has improved the runway condition.    Kelly also reported that she saw someone land on the runway – she did not recognize the pilot/plane.  She confronted them and found they did not belong at WV nor were they a guest.  She asked them to leave.

Fitzmaurice/Clark Issue:  Don spoke to the issue – He attended the hearing, but Attorney Fauver was unable to attend.  She sent a replacement – Don not totally happy with the results and has met with Attorney Fauver requesting that she represent the Association at future hearings.  The hearing was for both sides to present information as to their position in the issue.

There is another hearing set for November.  Both Attorney Fauver and Don will not be available for this hearing.  Attorney Fauver could ask for a continuance – which would probable mean a May 2007 court date.  

Don and Bev met with Attorney Fauver after the first hearing.  They discussed items brought forth by Bob Clark to the court.  This gave Attorney Fauver information needed to represent the association.

Letter to Newall:  Don prepared and read a letter to be sent to the Newalls addressing the violations to their WV property.  Not having a quorum for the WVPOC, approval could not be made.  Those members present, Elmer, Bill, Don, and Bev approved the letter as written.  Approval of one more board member was needed so the letter could be sent out.  Bev would send the letter out to a couple of other board members so that we wouldn’t wait til November to obtain approval.

Public Input:  Bill Fitzmaurice brought up his letter about the storage trailer on Bob Clark’s property.

Motion to adjourn, seconded, passed.

Respectfully submitted, Bev Mason, Secretary

NEXT MEETING NOVEMBER 16, 2006

BEV MASON’S HOUSE

